
NOTICE 

 

VILLAGE OF CEDAR GROVE RESIDENTS 

 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

October 7 - 11 

October 14 - 18 

October 21 – 25 
 

The Village of Cedar Grove Water Department will be flushing 

hydrants throughout the Village between 7:00am and 3:00pm 

beginning October 7. 

 

We suggest postponing washing your clothes between the hours 

of 7:00am and 3:00pm during the dates listed above due to the 

discoloration of the water. This condition is temporary and does 

not pose a health hazard. If you forget and your clothes have a 

reddish appearance – DO NOT DRY THE CLOTHES – rewash 

in cold water to remove the discoloration. Running the water for 

a short period of time will clear the lines after the flushing is 

complete. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Village of Cedar 

Grove office at (920) 668-6523. We appreciate your 

understanding and regret any inconvenience.  

 

Thank you! 

Village of Cedar Grove Water Dept. 


